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December 29, 2021 

To       
The Manager- Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai, 
400001 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Movement of Price 

Script Code: BSE - 532419, NSE - SMARTLINK 

Dear Sir, / Madam, 

This has reference to the notification on regarding clarification on "The 
Exchange has sought clarification from Smartlink Holdings Ltd on December 28, 2021 with 
reference to significant movement in price, in order to ensure that investors have latest relevant 
information about the company and to inform the market so that the interest of the investors is 
safeguarded". We would like to inform you that we have not received any letter in this 
regards by an email or by post. 

However we would like to inform that, to the best of our knowledge and understanding, we 
do not have any information / event which needs to be disclosed which may have bearing 
on the price and volume of the shares of the Company. 

Please take the above clarification on record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For SMARTLINK HOLDINGS LIMITED 
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